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Sunday, July 21, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Summer Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:00pm	 Deacon Meeting

Wednesday, July 24th
 5:30pm	 Supper - Fellowship Hall
 6:15pm	 Quarterly Business Mtg.

Thursday, July 25th 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
		  TriCounty Bridge
		
 

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

www.corbinfbc.org

FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       132,900.00
Pledged:					     $	  48,040.00 

there is need of only one thing. Mary has chosen the better 
part, which will not be taken away from her.” 
Luke 10:42 (NRSV)

The Annual NIBROC Rummage Sale – August 8-10
Times:  Thursday & Friday: 9-4      Saturday: 9-12

Your help is needed! You can:

1. Donate items. We will accept all new and gently used items that are just taking up 
space in your house. 

2. Pick up items (Mon.,  Aug. 5th -Thurs.,  Aug. 8th) Help those who want to donate 
but cannot deliver their items. 

3. Help with set-up and pricing (Tues. and Wed.). If you have organizational skills 
or enjoy the flea market atmosphere, come and serve by getting us prepared. To 
assist those who are setting up and pricing, please put your clothing donations on 
hangers, when possible.

4. Work the sale (Thurs., Fri., and Sat.). Come be social and show the people of our 
community the love of Christ through your service during the sale. We will split the 
days into shifts.

5. Help with clean-up (Sat.). You can serve  by gathering up the leftovers and 
helping get those to a place to donate.

6. Feed the people (Tues. – Sat.). If you have that special gift of serving sandwiches 
or fried chicken to volunteers, they will need nourishment this week. Or, if you have 
good items you would like to contribute to a bake sale, these are always enjoyed and 
appreciated.

Sign up sheets are available in the hall outside the church office



First Baptist Church at Worship 

The Sixth Sunday after Pentecost
July 21, 2019

Scripture Lessons
Genesis 18:1-10a

Psalm 15
Colossians 1:15-28

Luke 10:38-42

Anthem by The Summer Choir
Come, Thou Fount

Sermon by Jefferson Calico
“Tell Her to Help Me!”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Paul Sims
	          202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   Nancy Rich
	         523-0023

USHERS & GREETERS
July 21, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. J. Bill Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Geoff Marietta
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

July 14th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $              9,875.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         393,615.44
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         402,744.09
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         416,314.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    44.21

Loose Change received in July will benefit CBF Kentucky’s Extreme Build 
2019. 

During this busy travel season remember E-giving is available at: 
https://giving.ncsservices.org/App/Giving/cfbcgive

July 21st:
		      Nursery:     Darlene Litteral 
              Children’s Church:   Katie & Aaron House
				    Cheryl Landrum and Nancy Rich       

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, July 21st
are placed in memory of

CARL AND EVELYN BRASHER
by

Kent, Donna, and family
Stan Patti, and family

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry
in memory of my husband, ED BLACK

and my son, DENNY BLACK
by

Joan Black

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry
in honor of 

THE CARTY FAMILY 
by

Steve and Betty Surmont

A gift has been given in memory of 
LORRIE LOCKRIDGE

by 
Glennis Hensley

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry
in memory of 
BILL HOOVER

by
Stan Yonce

Quarterly Business Meeting
and light supper

Wednesday, July 24

*Supper served @ 5:30
Meeting @ 6:15

*Please contact the church office by 2:00pm on Monday 
to make your reservation. There is no cost for the meal. 


